

Dear Woodstock Families,

We are delighted to announce our plans to fully reopen both Woodstock Elementary School and Woodstock Middle School on Monday, March 22. Both schools are prepared to provide the option of five days of in-school learning for all students.

The ongoing decline in positivity and infection rates, combined with Thursday's vaccination clinic for all school staff, are factors in our decision to return to a full, in-school learning model.

As elementary school parents are already aware, WES has welcomed back PK-2 students and will be reintroducing grades 3-4 on Monday, March 8. Both schools will return to five-day instruction on Monday, March 22, and we will continue to provide you with regular updates. Middle School details are being finalized and will be communicated in the very near future.

Student and staff safety remain our top priority. We will continue to follow all CDC recommendations regarding mask wearing, social distancing and cohorting. At WMS, because all students are returning, six feet social distancing may not always be possible.

While this has been a stressful and unusual school year for all of us, staff at both schools are committed to providing all returning students with a traditional school experience for the remainder of the school year.

Stay safe and be well,

Viktor Toth
Superintendent of Schools

Fax: 860.928.0206

Woodstock, Connecticut 06281